UNIVERSITY of PENNSYLVANIA SCHOOL OF MEDICINE Office of the Director Mailing Address Hospital of the University of Pennsylvania CARDIOVASCULAR-PULMONARY DIVISION 3400 Spruce Street Philadelphia, Penna. 19104 December 14, 1970 Peoply & Dr. Sofember Dr. Taylor Dr. Taylor (multifuler Trials) Dr. Henry Blackburn Institut de Medecine Sociale et Preventive Rue de Candolle 12 1205 Geneva, Switzerland Dear Dr. Blackburn: Thank you for the two protocols that you sent to me from Geneva. They are very helpful and provide a broad view of what is going on. This should be helpful to the Task Force. At the moment the Task Force has come to serious grips with the problem of the diet heart study. It is our major focus of attention and I am certain that a decision will be made in the very near future. I appreciate your help and would be grateful if you would keep me posted about new developments. Best regards. Sincerely yours, ao fish. -Alfred P. Fishman, M.D. APF: jp